
DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACEUTICAL SCIENCES, M.D. UNIVERSITY, ROHTAK 

POSTPONEMENT OF WALK-IN INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF PROJECT 

FELLOW IN UGC SPONSORED PROJECT 

 The interview for one post of Project Fellow in 

University Grants Commission (UGC) sponsored major 

research project under Dr.P.K. Verma scheduled  

on 03-10-13 has been postponed to 08-10-13 due to 

administrative reasons. The qualification and other 

conditions are same as mentioned in the earlier notice. 

(Dr.P.K. Verma) 
Principal Investigator, 

Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences, 


